FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF

Jeb Bush John O. Agwunobi, M.D., M.B.A.
Governor Secretary

March 15, 2004

Mr. Ted Myers

Tuf-Tite Corporation

500 Capital Drive

Lake Zurich, lllinois 60047

Dear Mr. Myers:

We received your application letter dated March 9, 2004 requesting approval of the EF-6
Effluent Filter for use in the State of Florida onsite wastewater treatment receptacles.

After review of your letter, we find your filter to be in compliance with the requirements of
Chapter 64E-6.008(2), Florida Administrative Code, (FAC).

Your outlet filter device is accepted and approved as submitted.
Sincerely,

fail lo e

Paul W. Booher, PE
Bureau of Water and Onsite Sewage
Programs
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